any grandma’s or mom's recipes, please send them to

asparks@keystonecare.org. Please be sure to include the resident’s name!

Thank you!!
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We are hiring immediate full-time 1st, 2nd & 3rd shift
C.N.A.s. We offer competitive yearly wage increases,
401K, health, dental, life, vision insurance and a
competitive PTO package. Sign on bonus for full-time
employment. We will send you for training if you are not a
C.N.A. Contact Lindsay Niebes, DON at 319442-3234.

WE ARE THE BEST TEAM EVER

We are also looking to hire 1 full time cock and 1 part time
cook. Must be able to work every other weekend. We are
also looking for 1 part time kitchen aide who must be 18
years old or graduated. This position must also be able to
work every other weekend. If interested contact Michael
Jurgens, Kitchen Supervisor at 319-442-3234.

We are hiring one full time laundry/housekeeping aide. This I
is a first shift position with every other weekend. We offer
401K, health, dental, vision, life insurance and a
competitive PTO package. Contact Sue Kaloupek,
Housekeeping/Laundry Supervisor at 319-442-3234.

| RN/LPN—We are hiring a RN/LPN nurse to do a full time 2nd/3rd shift rotation.
This position is full time with benefits (yearly wage
increases, 401K with employer match; health, dental, life,
vision insurance, a competitive PTO package and sign on
bonus).

| Any questions on this position contact Lindsay Niebes RN,
‘ DON or Tracy Bruns BSN Administrator at the care center.




Enjoying some of summer’s favorites: ice
cream sandwiches, sweet corn and
sunflowers!|
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Keystone Nursing Care Center
250 5th Street
Keystone, iA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- If you would like to join your loved ones for meals or activities, you may let us
know ahead of time by calling the care center and we can allow you to do so.
Keep in mind that you will have to sit 6 feet apart from any other residents and

must wear a mask during activities. With the continuing warm weather |
remember that we have the courtyard area for you to go out and visit to enjoy
that fresh air! Just let staff know that you are going outside so they are aware.
Thank you!

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can
also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treat-
ment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Admin-
istrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.
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